
 
 

Action Day – December 7
th

 2013      Report by Robert Briggs 

 
  

December already, how quickly has this year has passed. 

 

With 11 willing helpers on a dry, grey but cold morning we managed to cut the hedge 

around the back of Mill pond and cut the overgrown trees on the duck island. 

 

The Harris garden was also weeded and the roses pruned in preparation for next 

year’s growth. 

 

A small team also worked on cutting back a footpath that runs along the side of 

Handleton common as well as litter picking on Moorend common. 

 

    
 

 
 

 


